
 

 

 

 

 

 

What’s on after Easter? 
Monday Easter Monday 
Tuesday  INSET Day (school closed to pupils) 

Wednesday 

23rd  

Week 3 Dinners – note new price £2.90 

Thursday  First Confession & Holy Communion 

Meeting 6:00 pm – Sacred Heart.  

Friday  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Friday 11th April 2025 

Easter Masses & Services: 

 

Holy Thursday – 6:30 pm SS Peter & Paul Church – 
Mass of the Last Supper. 
Good Friday – 11 am at Sacred Heart – Readings & 
Morning prayer.   
Celebration of the Lord’s Passion 3:00 pm at SS 
Peter & Paul. 
Holy Saturday – 11am at Sacred Heart - Readings 
& Morning prayer.  
Easter Vigil Mass – 8:00 pm SS Peter & Paul. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Dinner Price Increase 

Please note that after Easter, school 

dinners in KS2 will increase from £2.70 

to £2.90 per day (£14.50 per week).  This 

is due to food & labour price increases.   

 

A £30 food voucher has been sent to FSM 

parents on today (may go in your junk) to 

cover the Easter holidays.  If you think 

you may be entitled to FSM please visit 

 

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-

education-families/schools/free-school-meals/ 

  

Please ensure all arrears are paid before 

we return to school after Easter.  Thank 

you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We sadly say farewell to 2 of our long-serving Teaching 
Assistants, Mrs. Barton & Mrs. Blezard. Their 
dedication, warmth, and unwavering support for our 
students and colleagues have made a lasting impact 
over the years. We are incredibly grateful for 
everything they’ve contributed to our school 
community and wish them both all the best as they 
begin their exciting new chapter.  Miss Mercer is also 
leaving us to start a new job & we wish her all best in 
her new career. 
 
We also thank Mrs. Angela Harding who has 

stepped down as one of our foundation 

governors.  Mrs. Harding has been part of our 

school for many years as well as serving Chair of 

Governors.  She will be much missed & thank her 

for everything she has done for our school. 

 

Contact Us: Mr. Roy Turner, head@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk,  Mrs. Mac bursar@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk  General Enquiries 

office@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk, Pastoral a.burrow@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk.  Our website is www.st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk. 

Facebook page available too. Tel:  01772 728153  

  

 

 

Well done to our amazing Ethan in Year 6! He has won the Mia  
Barlow award for outstanding contribution to the Catholic life of    
the school this term -
he is always an incredible role model to everyone in the school! 

 
He has also won the first ever Headteachers award from 

Mr Turner! This has been awarded for his incredible act of 
kindness out of school, when he stopped to help a child   
who had dropped their sweets on the street, offering his   

own! What a true gentleman and inspiration to us all! 

 

Well done Ethan - you are a credit to  

yourself, your family and our school! 
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